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Subject Hearing on breast cancer

To the Campus Community:

President Kenny has asked me to let you know that Congressman Felix
Grucci will be presiding over a Congressional panel to examine
environmental and other factors that may be related to the existence
of breast cancer clusters in Suffolk County, a topic that has been
the subject of much recent news coverage. Two scientists from Stony
Brook University will participate in this hearing -- Dr. John Kovach,
Director of the Long Island Cancer Center, and Dr. Roger Grimson, who
has led some of the most important studies of disease clusters on
Long Island. The hearing will take place Saturday, June 22nd at
10:30 AM at the Port Jefferson Village Hall and is open to all
members of the public.

Dr. Richard L. Mann
Vice President for Administration





